
 
 

 

 
The Hollies PTFA (Parent, Teacher & Friend Association) 

The PTFA are a group of people including parents, teachers and friends of the school who help to organise 

events, both fundraising and social. 

  

Aims 
• To raise funds to buy things that will benefit the children, that the school could not otherwise afford. 
• To organise social events for children, families and their friends. 
• To foster community relationships.  

  

Membership 
• Anyone who has a child/children at the school.  
• Anyone working at the school. 
• Anyone interested in being a Friend (supporter) of the school. 

  

How can we find out more? 

Committee meetings are held roughly once a month during term time and take place on a weekday morning. You 

don’t need to be a member to help out – come along to a meeting to find out more. 

Every September the Annual General Meeting takes place. All parents, staff and anyone interested can attend. 

It is a great way to meet people and hear about the PTFA’s achievements and plans for the future. 

You can email Julia or Lynda at patefras@outlook.com 

Planning & Organisation 

In the informal atmosphere, the committee openly discuss activities and generate new ideas.  It is at these 

committee meetings that school projects are considered with a view to PTFA funding.  In joining the 

committee, this is your opportunity to have your say.  Committee meetings generally start at 10am and last 

approximately 1 hour.   

 

How to contact your PTFA 

The easiest way to contact us is to email us at patefras@outlook.com or leave your details at the school 

reception and you will be contacted. 

  

Putting the fun into fundraising 

Over the years the generosity of all those associated with The Hollies has enabled the PTFA to donate to many 

worthy projects.  We have a friendly, relaxed approach to our meetings and welcome anyone to come along to 

see for themselves. 

  

Fun & Social Events 

It is not all about raising funds all the time.  The social events are equally important and give the children and 

adults the opportunity to enjoy many friendships at The Hollies.  The school Christmas Party, for instance, is 

very popular with the children and the annual Christmas Fayre is a great day out for everyone. 

  

 

 

The Hollies PTFA 

Future events include: 

Leavers Prom 

Cycling – Half Marathon 

Three Peaks Challenge  

The Silver Mile  

The Carten 100 

 
 

Past events include:  

Christmas Fayre/Raffles 

Hoedown 

Children’s Christmas Party 

Car Boot Sales 

Medium Night 
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